
Keeping Kosher at UMass

During the academic year, our kosher kitchen is located in Franklin Dining

Commons closest to Central and Orchard Hill residence halls. The Kosher Kitchen

is a meat (dairy free) kitchen supervised by a mashgiach. Note: there is an

additional charge to be on the Kosher Dining Plan.

Eating Kosher on Campus

The Kosher menu is not

available on the UMass Dining 

 web site

Gelatin is in marshmallow and

mousses for desserts. UMass

Dining has eliminated the

yogurts with gelatin in the

dining commons recipes.

Vegan desserts are available in

all four dining commons seven

days a week.



Kosher meat TV dinners will be heated in a kosher

microwave. If you want a kosher TV dinner, you can call the

dining commons to ask what choices are available (indicate

if you have allergies as well), preferably before your

orientation. When you arrive at the dining commons,

please ask the cashier to radio the management team with

your name and the choice of the kosher TV dinner so they

can heat it up for you and lessen wait time.

The Kosher Kitchen is closed during Freshman Orientation, however, there

are still two available options when students are on campus for orientation.

Orientation

Vegetarian and vegan options are available in the dining

commons during the summer and academic year. You

can check the ingredients of recipes on the web menu

or UMass Dining app prior to entering the dining

commons.


